
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Summer Games Festival 
 

The children in 2CG are participating in a Summer Games Festival for Year 2 pupils on Tuesday 19th 

June travelling by coach to the Deanes School in Thundersley. 

 

The children will be leaving school at 12.15 p.m. and returning by 3.15 p.m.  The children will have 

their lunch at 11.30 a.m.  The children will be able to have a packed lunch or school dinner as 

normal.  We will provide a snack and drink to have at the festival during the afternoon. 

 

The children will be wearing our special school kit but will need to have black plimsolls or trainers. 

 

Unfortunately, due to space restrictions, it is not possible for parents to attend the festival. 

 

Please return the slip by Friday 8th June. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs E. Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

Summer Games Festival                                                Please complete and return to the office 

 

 

Child’s Name: ..................................................................................................   Class: .......................... 

 

I give permission for my child to participate in the Mini Games Festival at the Deanes on Tuesday 

19th June. 

 

 

 

Signed: ..........................................................................    Parent/Guardian 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554          Fax:  01268 510783 

www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

http://www.northwickpark.essex.sch.uk/

